

Choral Festival 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Does your 6th, 7th, or 8th grader love to sing? Does your child still have an *unchanged voice*? If so, then check out the Columbus Children's Choir 10th annual Choral Festival. This year's guest clinician is **Cristi Miller**. Cristi Miller is highly regarded across the United States as a master teacher, conductor and composer. This *all day* choral festival takes place at Licking Heights High School in Pataskala on **April 20th** beginning at 8am and concluding with a student performance at 4pm.

The deadline to register is March 15th.

Registration is quick and easy. Use the link below to register your child and pay the \$80 registration fee which includes professional instruction from Greg Gilpin, sheet music, lunch, snacks, a festival t-shirt, and concert admission.

If you do not have access to a computer, call Columbus Children's Choir at (614) 220-5555 to request a paper application be mailed to your home.

https://columbuschildrenschoir.org/choral-festival/

Jeanne M. Wohlganuth

Yours in song,

Jeanne Wohlgamuth

Artistic Director

Columbus Children's Choir